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Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

From: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health
Sent: Monday, January 07, 2013 10:37 AM
To: 'lvsnoopy@calweb.com'; 'uschampion@aol.com'
Cc: Tom Ballard
Subject: RO133, City of Paris

Dear Ms. Satterly and Ms. Champion-Braig, 
  ACEH has reviewed the Additional Site Investigation Work Plan dated May 25, 2012 and Site Investigation Report dated 
February 1 2012, which were prepared by Taber Consultants for the subject site.  Rather than complete the proposed 
investigation, ACEH would like to ensure that all remaining data gaps are addressed and evaluated against the Low 
Threat Closure Policy.  In order to do this, we request that you submit the Site Conceptual Model that was requested in 
the October 29, 2010 letter.  The SCM is expected to serve to identify data gaps at the site which should be addressed in 
a comprehensive work plan. 
   

 Please submit the Site Conceptual Model with updated work plan by February 28, 2013. 
 
Regards, 
Barbara Jakub, P.G. 
Hazardous Materials Specialist 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Pky. 
Alameda, CA 94502 
Direct: 510‐639‐1287 
Fax:  510‐337‐9335 
 
PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at: 
 
http://ehgis.acgov.org/dehpublic/dehpublic.jsp 
 
 
 


